
The Hospice Biographers is a nationwide
charity that trains and mentors specialist
volunteers to record the memories of
people with life limiting conditions.

Founded by Barbara Altounyan in 2017,
our initial work has focussed on recording
the life biographies of patients across all
of the UK’s 200 hospices. So far, we have
recorded over 180 biographies and
trained more than 30 hospices. 

We have recently expanded our free of
charge service to include all individuals
with life limiting conditions ensuring more
people can benefit from this therapeutic
process of being able to ‘tell their story’.

Our work ensures that families and friends
can continue to draw comfort from hearing
their loved ones' stories, in their own
words and voice, for generations to come.

Life Stories
Everyone has a Story to Tell....

 ........What's Yours?
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FIND OUT MORE ABOUT
OUR WORK

You can find out more about he
Hospice Biographers and our work
across the UK by visiting

FOLLOW US AT



With the support of our fully trained Life
Story Volunteers and a dedicated Sound
Engineer, we create precious memories
for family and friends to listen to and
cherish for generations to come. 

Our Project Manager will talk you
through this easy and enjoyable free
service and our Life Story Volunteers will
ensure you and your family are fully
prepared. 

After the interview, your nominated
family member or friend will receive a
high quality audio file to treasure.

At a time where families may feel
disconnected and isolated, Life Stories,
provides a therapeutic experience to
reflect, reconnect and celebrate with
those we love.  

HOW DOES IT WORK?

WHAT IS LIFE STORIES?

As a result of Covid-19, The
Hospice Biographers have
designed an exciting new way of
working, enabling us to continue
to record the stories of people
who are facing the end of their
l i fe.

Developed by our founder
Barbara Altounyan, Life Stories
uses mobile technology to
remotely record conversations
between family members.

WHY SHOULD I TAKE
PART?

HOW DO I FIND OUT
MORE?

To find our more about Life Stories or
to book a recording, please contact
Helen on

helen.ell is@thehospicebiographers.com

or call 07904 808 113

or visit our website at

www.thehospicebiographers.com


